
Did you know...
The P&C provides your child with

24/7 world-wide Accident and Injury cover?!
We understand that health cover is not

something everyone can afford and that
kids do have accidents, so we allocate a

portion of the funds we raise to help
support our families through challenging

times.
We do take the time to compare policies

and choose the best option possible. While
no policy will ever come close to covering

the full cost of misadventure, we hope you
take some comfort in knowing we are here

to help. 
email: rockyriverpandc@gmail.com, 

or through the school.

2022 AGM
 Our Annual General Meeting was held on April 4th, 2022.
It was great to be able to hold our meeting back on school

grounds again, to feel like the world is getting back to
some kind of normal again! It was also great to welcome

some new faces. Welcome!



The details of our new committee is:



President: Jen Philp  
Vice President (General): Chris Philp

Vice President (Canteen Manager): OPEN
Treasurer: Rose Miller

Secretary: Beth Platford



The P&C meets on the first Monday of each month during
school terms, 5.30pm at the school
Next meeting - Monday 6th June




We are asking for volunteers to help on the day - to help with the BBQ, to help in the canteen, to help on the
cake stall, and if there is someone with fast-paced barista experience WE NEED YOU!
We are also asking for donations of the following: Bacon. Eggs, Serviettes or Paper Towel, Disposable BBQ
trays, BBQ and Tomato Sauce, Fresh Fruit, and of course homemade baked goodies. 
We are also on the lookout for a smallish camp freezer-style thing in which to keep our icy poles frozen.

School Jumpers now available:
The P&C have sourced a supply of maroon school jumpers. These are currently available for just $20. We have
been approached by a number of families who have had trouble finding schoolwear since some major clothing
stores have left the area. If you require school jumpers, jackets, shirts or hats, please contact the school office.
Turning Bay:
In the Interest of safety, we are trying to encourage all parents and visitors to our school to use the original
turning bay (where the school bus turns around) as the safest option. We are concerned by the volume of heavy
vehicle traffic and the lack of respect some other drivers have for the speed limits around our school. 
  
PSSA Zone Cross Country Canteen - Wednesday, 25th May
We are incredibly fortunate to have been asked to run the PSSA Zone Cross Country Canteen again this year.
This is an amazing opportunity for us to raise money for the school and our students. BUT, an event like this
doesn't just happen by itself. That's why we are asking for your help!

If anyone is able to help with any of these things, please contact Jen on (0403) 082 875
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